
“He has come so they may have life and live it to the full.” John 10:10

We are called to serve with; 

Love, 

Inspiration, 

Empowerment,

Joy.

Saint Edmund Arrowsmith
Catholic Academy
POPE FRANCIS MULTI ACADEMY TRUST

S E A C A  N E W S L E T T E R

As part of the Scholars programme, our year 8 
students recently visited The Maritime Museum. 
During the trip, our pupils learnt about Liverpool’s 
links to the slave trade.

Our Scholars group, in years 9 and 10, had a 
wonderful trip to the Lowry theatre in Salford. As 
part of our commitment to broadening their cultural 
experiences we went to see The Nutcracker ballet. 

We are very proud of the large number of young 
leaders in our school, our Duke of Edinburgh 
students volunteer as Reading Buddies in our local 
feeder primary schools. Our Heroes have been 
raising money for Alder Hey hospital and our school 
council are working with Knowsley Youth Council, 
to make our community a better place.

Some of our drama students had the fantastic 
experience of travelling to Cronton College for a 
performance this half term. We have strong links 
with the college and it was a real pleasure to watch 
their students perform a production of Andrew 
Lloyd Webber’s Sunset Boulevard.

T H E  M A R I T I M E  M U S E U M T H E  L O W R Y  T H E A T R E

S T U D E N T  L E A D E R S S U N S E T  B O U L E V A R D  A T  C R O N T O N  C O L L E G E
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SEACA were delighted to welcome local MP, 
Marie Rimmer, to SEACA. She met with our year 
7 pupils, who had some tricky questions for her on 
her role as an MP and current events in Parliament. 
She then had a long discussion with our various 
Leadership teams; Prefects, Chaplaincy Team and 
Humanutopia Heroes. Marie was very honest in 
her answers and pupils came away feeling inspired 
and had much more knowledgeable about the 
democratic process. Our year 10 computer studies 
group have been working with a PHD student 
from Edge Hill university on her thesis, examining 
the impact of social media. They have gained 
invaluable research experience.

Our Year 10 Heroes delivered a cheque to Alder 
Hey Children's hospital. They had worked hard to 
raise £150 before Christmas and are a credit to the 
school.

Some of our students have recently visited Cronton 
and Carmel colleges, to discuss college life and 
experience A level courses. SEACA pupils spoke 
with college students who are excited about their 
steps towards university and life after college.

M A R I E  R I M M E R ,  L O C A L  M P ,  V I S I T S  S E A C A

Y E A R  1 0  H E R O E S  A T  A L D E R  H E Y

V I S I T S  T O  C R O N T O N  &  C A R M E L  C O L L E G E
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